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January 27, 2025 

STAFF'S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
via email 

Re: Docket No. 20240172-EI - Petition for Recovery of Costs Associated with Named 
Tropical Systems during the 2023 and 2024 Hurricane Seasons and Replenishment of 
Storm Reserve by Tampa Electric Company. 

Dear Mr. Means: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Tampa Electric Company (TECO) provide 
responses to the following data requests: 

1. Please refer to Exhibit 4. Please provide updated tables, to show the costs and under­
recovery details if the storm restoration surcharge recovery period was to be extended to 
the last billing cycle of May 2026. 

2. Please refer to Exhibit 5. Please provide updated tables to show the charges if the storm 
restoration surcharge recovery period was to be extended to the last billing cycle of May 
2026. 

3. Please provide a comparison of the monthly residential customer bill per 1,000 kWh and 
the rate schedule, as shown on page 15 of the petition, if the storm restoration surcharge 
recovery period was extended to the last billing cycle of May 2026. 

4. Please provide an Excel format of the responses provided for Item Nos. 1-3. 

Please file all responses electronically no later than January 31, 2025, through the Commission's 
website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic Filing Web 
Form. In addition, please email the filed response to discovery-gcl@psc.state.fl .us. Please feel 
free to call me at (850) 413-6453. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Vogel 
Public Utilities Supervisor 

 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
 




